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Dear SiíMadam,

Carbon price statements made

The Australian Competition ancl Consumer Commission (ACCC) has received a
numberofcorrrplaintsa11egingthu[hadstatediriasigrronthe
counter that a recent increase in the price of its products was due to the
introduction of carbon pricing,

Tlre ACCC is responsible fol administering and enforcing the Competition and
Consumer Act 2010 (CCA) which incorporates the Australian Consumer Law
(ACt). Section 18 of the ACL prohibits persons fi'om engaging in rnisleacling or
deceptive conduot in trade or commerce. False or misleading representations with
respect to the price of goods or services are also prohibited by paragraph 29(lXi)
of tlre ACL. Implementation of the carbon price commenced I July 2012.

I have not fonnecl a view as to wheth"t l may be at risk of having
contravened the CCA prohibitions conoerning false representations or n'risleading
ancl deceptive conduct. The purpose of this letter is to bring the cornplaint to your
attention and emphasise that statements regarcling price increases in goods or
servioes rnust not be false, misleading or deceptive and that traclers must have a

reasonable basis for any claims nrade. Consideratiorr should also be given to the
overall imprcssion that statcments may convey.

While I do not intencl to take any fuilher action in relation to this matter at this
stage, should furthel information be plovided or if fi:rther complaints are receivecl
by tlre ACCC, the matter may be reassessed with a vierv to taking stronger action.

Tlre ACCC has published a guide Carbon price claim.s -- a guide þr businessL
which is available on the ACCC's website at wrvw.ac¡:s.gov.aq/caùon. I strongly
suggest that you and your staff note the cletails in this publication to avoid rnaking
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any claims about carbon pricing without there being a reasonable basis for doing
so.

If you wish to discuss anything in this letter further please oontact Hannah
Ransorn on (02) 6243 1255 or via email at hannah.ransom@accc.gov.au.

Yours sincerely,

w,,*t
Taìiya Farell
Director
Enforcement Opelations - ACT & National Projects


